HB 1591 County Fair Resiliency Grant Program

My name is Karen Migler, Pierce County Auditor, and | am writing to urge you to please give
House Bill 1591 a DO PASS recommendation.

Our County is starting all over with their infrastructure in order to have level ground for our Fair.
They are moving the location for safety factors and to have more room for more events, to
name a couple of reasons. They will need a lot of help getting this project up and running, and
getting this piece of land ready for the County Fair. It will take a lot of labor and of course
funding. This grant would greatly help out our community to get this infrastructure established.

Having a County Fair is a very important event for our community. My children always looked
forward to the annual County Fair. Now my grandchildren are also enjoying it. From the petting
zo0, rides, Fair food, 4-H exhibits, to other events, it is all very enjoyable. What a great event for
a community to have, to spend time with family & friends.

Please support HB1591 to help our County Fair as well as other communities, for our youth and
residents of our counties.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
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Karen Migler
Pierce County Auditor



